
All Faculty and Staff Invited
Please join me for a Conversation with the President when I will present an
update on major developments across all areas of the university. This is an
opportunity to stay informed about your university, ask questions and engage
with the leadership of Stevens. 

Tuesday, September 16, 2025
3:00 - 4:30 p.m.
Tech Flex Auditorium

All faculty and staff are encouraged to attend this event, which will be held in-
person only, in order to continue to build and strengthen our community.  

View this email online.

https://t.e2ma.net/message/3ne8nk/fdy5madh

